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February 21, 2014 

 

 

Office of the Code Reviser 

Attn:  Kerry S. Radcliff, Editor 

Washington State Register 

P.O. Box 40551 

Olympia, WA  98504-0551 

 

Re: Withdrawal of Preproposal Statement of Inquiry 

 WUTC Docket UW-131386 

 

Dear Ms. Radcliff: 

 

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) filed a 

Preproposal Statement of Inquiry (CR-101) to clarify the Commission’s jurisdiction over 

entities that provide water service, including water companies, homeowner associations, 

cooperatives and mutual corporations, or similar entities, under WAC 480-110-245 and 

WAC 480-110-255.  The Commission filed the CR-101 on August 21, 2013, at WSR # 

13-17-116.   

 

After considering comments from interested persons concerning the CR-101, the 

Commission has determined because of other water-related matters pending before the 

Commission, and limited agency resources, it is preferable for the Commission to 

consider its water company jurisdictional rule at a later date.  Accordingly, the 

Commission requests that the CR-101 published in WSR # 13-17-116 be withdrawn.  

Thus, the Commission is withdrawing its notice of a rulemaking proceeding in this 

docket, and will notify stakeholders of the withdrawal of this proceeding. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary 


